
 
 

 

For immediate release  14 December 2010 

 
 

AIB – CREDIT INSTITUTIONS BILL 2010 

 

 

Allied Irish Banks, p.l.c. ("AIB") [NYSE: AIB] notes the publication earlier today of the 

Credit Institutions (Stabilisation) Bill 2010 and the Minister for Finance’s press release 

comments in relation to AIB. As noted in the press release, the Minister has indicated the 

legislation, if passed, will be available to effect, in part, an injection of capital into AIB prior 

to year end. This injection would be made with a view to ensuring AIB remains in compliance 

at year end with its regulatory capital requirements as determined by the Central Bank of 

Ireland. 

 

AIB is reviewing the draft legislation and will continue to hold discussions with the State 

authorities regarding the receipt of capital. 

 

A further update will be provided following the conclusion of these discussions. 
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